
 

CIRCULAR No. 02                 08 FEBRUARY 2023 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers, 

PLEASE NOTE THAT IT IS VERY IMPORTANT THAT YOU READ THE CIRCULAR.  IT CONTAINS 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION. IF YOU HAVE MISSED ANY CIRCULARS, THEY ARE AVAILABLE ON OUR 

WEBSITE – www.hlangananipreparatoryschool.co.za 

A reminder that we have a mid-term break next week, 17 February 2023 and the school will be closed.  

STAFFING 

We have had some changes in our Staff and would like to share the changes.  We said farewell to Miss K Mkhize 

and wish her well in her new teaching post. 

Gr R  Miss N Zulu Jnr  Gr 1 Mrs C Mqadi        Gr 2 Mrs C Chuma 

Gr 3 Miss B Xolo  Gr 4 Miss N Ntobela & Mrs C Jumna Gr 5 Mr S Mbili & Mrs M Makhombe 

Library Miss Z Ngcobo  Gr 6 Miss T Hlophe & Miss N Zulu Snr Gr 7  Mr W Luthuli & Miss M Makhaye 

Reading Miss K Marx 

SWIMMING 

Our swimming lessons have started and if you have not paid yet, your child is missing out.  Parents these lessons 

are not optional, they are compulsory and you will be charged R175 for the lessons whether your child attends or 

not.  Please make sure that you pay the money and your child benefits from the remaining 5 swims we have left in 

this term.   

NEW SCHOOL CAPS 

It has been incredibly hot, there are school caps available at Holiday makers in Port Shepstone,  please buy a cap 

with the school badge for your child to wear on hot days. 

SPORT 

A reminder that sport is now part of the school day.  Please see the days for each grade: 

GRADE DAY/S 

             1,2 & 3        Monday & Wednesday 

             4 & 5        Monday & Wednesday 

             6 & 7        Tuesday & Thursday 

This means that your child may wear their PE clothes with school socks and takkies on their sport day.  This will 

ensure they do not lose any clothing if they have to change.  Please allow them to wear their PE clothes on their 

sport day.  If matches are scheduled, you will be informed timeously. 

FUN FRIDAYS 

This week we have a Fun Friday is Crazy hair day.  Your child may wear civvies and do something crazy with their 

hair on Friday.   

FUNDRAISING 

Next week is Valentine’s day, we will be swimming on Tuesday so we will celebrate Valentine’s on Thursday, 16 

February 2023.  Your child may wear civvies on Thursday, 16 February and there will be a charge of R5.  We will 

be selling goodies as well so please allow your child to bring money to school to support the raising of monies for 

our new computers. Thank you in advance for your support in fundraising for computers for school. 

COMMUNICATION WITH THE SCHOOL 

Our school whats app number is:  060 908 3597, please add it to your contacts and message me the name of your 

child and grade so that I can add you to the Hlanganani School Parent communication group.   

HARBOURVIEW SPAR  

Parents if you shop at Harbourview Spar, please put your till slip in the box as you leave labelled Hlanganani.  The 

Spar works out a percentage and gives us a voucher so you spending money helps the school.  Thank you for your 

support. 

And remember... “One day or day one. You decide.” —Unknown 

Kind regards 

 

Karen Marx (Principal) 
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